From: John Herbert

Sent: 26 September 2021 12:48

To: Planning Planning

Cc: John Slater

Subject: ERUV application 2021/3105/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Adam Greenhalg

I strongly object to the above application on these grounds

- 1. The right and privilege of a minority sect to erect a 5.5m post and wire high level boundary fence through North London Streets just to circumvent an arcane archaic law
- 2. Our streets are already littered with traffic signage, parking information and paint markings. Any unnecessary clutter should be avoided if only to leave room for further environmental traffic signage.

That Camden should be wasting its time and our money seriously considering such a ridiculous proposal, especially at a time of such general social need, is truly shocking

John Herbert